
Welcome Program dated on 22/07/2019

    

         The welcome programme was organised on 22/07/2019 by M. A. II year students for M.A. 
Ist year  students to intedgrate them in the college culture and get groomed in college 
environment. All the professors of the department and students of M. A. II year students for M.A.
Ist year were present on the occasion. On this occasion second year students welcomed of First 
year students with gifts and welcome speeches. First year students also expressed their gratitude 
towards second year students. The programme was concluded with the speech of HoD Dr. B.P. 
Gadekar. 




